
DCM Committee Report 
Area 53 Assembly 
Sunday, December 11, 2022 
 
 
Our last committee meeting was held at the Desert Island Club, on the west side of Columbus. 
Accessibilities Chair, Kathy B., was present, who facilitated the virtual attendees. There were 11 
people attending in-person, 6 of whom were DCMs. On Zoom, there were 7 participants, all of whom 
were DCMs. 
 
Despite the precarious Wi-Fi connection, we managed to elect a new DCM Chair and alternate Chair - 
Kevin D. and Kyle M., respectively. Heather R. agreed to be the committee’s secretary. 
 
It’s been an extraordinary experience serving as the DCM Chair. Thank you all for your commitment, 
encouragement and support. My notion of fellowship and friendship is perpetually updated by the 
living example of your willingness to connect, share freely, and to be of service to the alcoholic. 
 
Nicholas B. 
DCM Chair 
Area 53, Panel 71 


